cotoey Weer DXrms  Associanion

Headquarters: P.O. Box 5735, Seattle, Washington 98105

DATE 12/25/77

Thank you for your recent recception report. Wg. can cannct

confirm your reception of __xrm, _ Radio, Tillamook, OR
at 0106 PsT on the date of 12/19/77 .« Y97 _ .

At the time of your report we were operating on the frequency

of 1950 ¥liz  with a power of __ 5,000 ND __ Wwatls.

We appreciate reports such as yours, and are always glad to
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hear from our more distant listeners. If vou should hear us

in the future, we'd be happy to hear from you again, In the

meantime, best of luck in future DX.

SincereX. , ‘

Jeff Lindorff ACE
KTIL Radio

ADDYTIONAL COMMENTS ON YOUR REPORT: WAKR caused quite a problem in your
| am conuuuminq your report on the basis of the tones and that you heard our announce
listeners. | doubt that anyone else was gunning anything

soliciting phone calls foom
)

is
this sort, so what the heck. Seasons Greetings and best of luck in #uture DX.

The Golden West D¥ers Association is & non-y srofit, natignwide
orpanization dedicated to the hobby of Medium Wave DXing,
through its publication, the Lull*ctin, and numerous other
services to DXer and station alike. Dues are $12 annually.
For morec information and/or a sample copy, please send $1 (to
cover postape and printine co s) to the GWDXA, Box 5733,

ceattle, WA, USA 98105.



